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I urge legislation to pass the ACT rule in Washington state. Especially with the election of
President Trump, it is imperative that the US upholds proposals that enforce climate justice. The
ACT rule is one of those proposals. 

I had never felt so out of place in my own home when the air quality was bad due to nearby
wildfires in 2021, and this is a daily reality for some. 

Moreover, black neighborhoods are disproportionately affected by climate change, so fighting
against poor air quality is especially important for racial justice, too. 

Please pass the ACT rule.


